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Hello from Primary 6B and from myself, Mrs Bennett.
Welcome back to another busy term at Fernielea School.  I hope you all had an enjoyable and relaxing Christmas and New Year.  I can’t believe Term 2 has flown by and now we are into Term 3 and looking towards Easter. 
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I have outlined below what you and your child can expect from this term.
Topic –Term 3 
This term the Primary 6 topic is “The Victorians”.  The topic will look at different aspects of the Victorian era, including housing, schools, artists and health.  We will compare these to how we live currently and consider how the inventions created during that time have altered our lives today.
Maths and Language
This term we will be focusing on a variety of areas in Maths including measurement, fractions and data analysis.  We will be using mapping skills to improve our understanding of co-ordinates too.
In Language we will be developing our story writing skills by creating exciting characters and story plans.  We will also be investigating how to write discursive reports using the correct writing style.
Homework
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Thank you for your continuing support with homework. Almost all of the children have returned homework on time which has been signed. As a reminder to others, please check and sign any homework so that I can see you are aware of what your child has for homework and that you are happy with their efforts.

Can you please also check that reading books and records come with the children every day.  Last term there was a number of pupils without their book and/or reading record. Many thanks for your help and support in this.
Library
Our Library slot this term will continue to be on a Friday every second week.  This will commence from the first Friday back.  Please make sure your child has their book at hand so they can exchange it for a new one. Their books can be kept in school in their tray if you wish.
P.E Kits
I will continue to take the children for P.E twice a week, so please ensure your child has a P.E kit in school all week.

As always, if you have any questions, queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to write a note or contact the school office to arrange a meeting with myself 

Kind regards,
Mrs Bennett and Primary 6B
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